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Project Overview

Coopers Hill is the first site to be delivered by the 

Bracknell Forest Cambium Partnership, a 50/50 Joint 

Venture between Bracknell Forest Council and 

Countryside Partnerships. 

This sustainable development will create an inclusive 

community for first-time buyers, older people, and 

young families. When complete, Coopers Hill will 

provide a range of 52 well designed new homes that 

will consist of 34 houses and 18 apartments. 

The development will provide high quality tenure 

blind new homes with open space along the western 

boundary of the site. 

We thank you for your continued support and 

patience whilst we carry out these works. 

Construction Update August 2022

The demolition of the main structures and the removal 

of the existing foundations have been completed. 

Over the coming weeks the appointed contractor will 

be commencing site setup with a presence on site 

expected in August 2022. 

Construction hours will range between;

Monday – Friday: 8am - 6pm

Saturday: 8am – 1pm 

The site has been voluntarily registered for the 

Considerate Constructors Scheme and agree to abide 

by the Code of Considerate Practice. 
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Countryside in the Community

We will continue to keep you informed through 

frequent engagement and sharing the latest updates 

on the Coopers Hill website.

Please see below the Coopers Hill website address 

where you can find out more about the scheme and 

the Joint Venture:

www.coopers-hill.com

Contact Details

If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to 

contact our team.

Katherina Robinson

Community Liaison Officer

E: Katherina.Robinson@cpplc.com

T: 07867 195118
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